## MINUTES OF THE JOINT MEETING OF THE AMES CITY COUNCIL AND HOSPITAL BOARD OF TRUSTEES

AMES, IOWA OCTOBER 27, 2017

The Ames City Council and Hospital Board of Trustees met in joint session at 12:08 p.m. on the 27th day of October, 2017, in Mary Greeley Medical Center (MGMC) Atrium Rooms A & B. Attending were Mayor Ann Campbell and Council Members Bronwyn Beatty-Hansen, Gloria Betcher, Amber Corrieri, Tim Gartin, Chris Nelson, Peter Orazem. Steve Schainker, City Manager; Bob Kindred, Assistant City Manager; Mark Lambert, Interim City Attorney; Susan Gwiasda, Public Information Officer; and Diane Voss, City Clerk, represented the City of Ames Administration.

Representing the Mary Greeley Medical Center Board of Trustees were Chairperson Sarah Buck and Trustees Brad Heemstra; Mary Kitchell; and Ken McCuskey. Administrative staff from MGMC present were Brian Dieter, President and CEO; Vice-Presidents Gary Botine, Karen Kiel Rosser, and Amber Deardorff, and Micci Gillespie, Executive Assistant. Trustee Pamela J White was absent.

<u>Welcome and Introductions</u>. Chairperson Buck welcomed the City Council, Hospital Board of Trustees, and administrative staff members from both entities.

Board and Council Comments. Council N	Member
Adjournment. The meeting adjourned at	1:34 p.m.
	_
Diane R. Voss, City Clerk	Ann H. Campbell, Mayor